Terry o, Davie
Assistant Secretary and
Assistant Treasurer

June 20, 2012

Mr. Phillip Ellis

One Energy Place
Pensacola, Florida 32520-0786

Tel 850.444 6664
Fax 850.444.6026
TADAVIS@southemco.com

Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

Dear Mr. Ellis:
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Enclosed are Gulf Power Company’s amended responses to items

GULF A

A SOUTYHERN COMPANY

xw

43710

POWER

SIHKOJ

NOI
hZ:6 WY SZNNreL
OSd4-daANE03Y

2,42, 43, 45 and 59 of Commission Staff's First Data Request concerning
Gulf's 2012 Ten Year Site Plan. Revisions to item 2 impact Guif's coal, oil
and gas base case price forecast. Also enclosed is a DVD containing

a PDF version of the responses and Excel files as requested.

Sincerely,
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Enclosures

cc w/o encl.: Florida Public Service Commission
Charles Murphy, Office of General Counsel
Ann Cole, Office of the Commission Clerk
Beggs & Lane
Jeffrey A. Stone, Esq.
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